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Help us to FINALLY get rid of our unsightly neighbor!

 

The City of East St. Louis has finally agreed to tear down the "falling
down house" across the street from Uni-Pres Kindercottage. The city
is holding Operation Clean Sweep on Saturday, September 29 and is
asking for volunteers to help. They will arrive at 6:00 AM, be
welcomed at 7:15 AM and begin Operation Clean Sweep at 7:45 AM.
An Appreciation Celebration will be held at 1:00 PM.
 
We need volunteers to remove the weeds and other debris. Volunteers
do not have to arrive at 6 AM but an early start would be good. Please
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bring your own clean-up equipment.
 
We have been waiting for a long time for this property to be cleaned
up and we are very grateful that this eyesore will finally be gone.
Please come and help us improve the appearance of the Uni-Pres
Kindercottage neighborhood. If you have questions, please call Brenda
at 618-874-6505.
 
Thank you!

 

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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